
 

The Neighborhood Watch Program has arrived to Cory Lake Isles! 

What is it? 

Neighborhood Watch is a group of volunteer citizens coming together in a community, communicating 

with each other and the police to reduce crime in the area in which they live. We are the citizens behind 

the “eyes and ears” of the police.  

How does it work? 

Neighbors watching out for neighbors. Police officers on patrol don’t always know who lives or belongs 

in a particular neighborhood. Neighbors who live in the area can help the police by calling when they 

observe suspicious or criminal activity. They can also assist their fellow neighbors by calling and alerting 

them too. The key to a successful program is COMMUNICATION and COOPERATION between citizens 

and police! 

How do I become involved? 

If you are interested in learning more, and possibly volunteering, please email Sheryl Springer: 

groovekitty99@hotmail.com 

The Tampa Police Department will be speaking at our March 7, 2016 Security Committee meeting, so 

please join us as they welcome our Neighborhood Watch Association into our community. 
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